

Dear providers,

Optum's Education team would like your feedback to help us better understand and deliver the best training to meet your specific needs.

Below is a link to an anonymous survey which asks for your input on a variety of training topics. Please consider taking 2-3 minutes to complete the survey. Your responses will help our team evaluate the training opportunities that will add value and best support you in your role.

As a thank you for participating in the survey, you have the option to be entered to win one of two \$25 Amazon gift cards after completing the survey. If you wish to be entered, you will be asked to include your e-mail address at the end. Please note, this information will only be used to select a winner and will not be tied to your individual responses.

Click here to take the survey

We value your input, and look forward to using this information to shape our future planning of education and training live courses, modules, and events.

Thank you in advance for your time and participation,

The Optum Idaho Education Team

optum.idaho.education@optum.com